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ENGLISH MATHEMATICS

TOPIC

INFORMATION & REMINDERS 


	English: After the break our writing focus will be poetry, we will look at descriptive poems and the style in which poems can be written. We will continue our work on adjectives and descriptive writing to give extra detail to the reader. We will continue to remind the children about the use of punctuation and how important this is in our writing.

The children will also participate in 3 phonics lessons throughout the week, with a focus on a specific sound or spelling strategies to help them both with their reading and spelling. In handwriting, the children will continue to practice their letter formation of both capital and lower case letters.  
	Maths: After the holiday the focus will be money, we will discuss different currency from around the world but when adding totals and working out change we will use British coins. 
1p, 2p, 5p, 10p, 20p, 50p 1 pound coin, 2 pound coin.

Children will look at the value of the coins and different ways of making totals. We will also discuss subtraction and how this can be used to give change.





	Other: Your child will be coming home today with their settling in report, please look out for the envelope.

The homework for this week, should be returned on Wednesday 7th October, the first day back after the holiday. 
Please remember to keep up with reading over the break.

There will also be P.E. on the first day back so please ensure your child brings their kit if their P.E. day is a Wednesday.
Please note that the block has now changed, swimming will continue each week but the children will now have gymnastics.
P.E. Reminder: 
2A -  Swimming on Monday - Gymnastics on Wednesday
2B - Gymnastics on Monday - Swimming on Wednesday
2C - Gymnastics on Monday - Swimming on Friday.

Have a lovely holiday! The Year 2 team.
	TOPICS: Your body is a bundle of bones, muscles, senses and nerves all connected together to make you a human. But do you know how these parts of your body work with your brain? Well let's find out!

As we come towards the end of our first topic - Super Human, our main focus will now be Healthy Eating and why this is important, the children will be asked to think about the food they eat and how they could improve their diet. We will also look at what makes a healthy plate and making good food choices. We will look at diet and how this may affect other parts of the body, such as our teeth and hair. 

We will also revisit our Body MOT booklet to see if the children have gained more knowledge about their hygiene, including brushing their teeth and washing their hands. Round 2 of the fitness test will be conducted and hopefully the children will improve their scores on the speed shuttles, star jumps and press-ups!




